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Subject: Re: Message from Sussex Police

From: Colin B Bennett <colinbbennett@palmeira.org.uk>

Date: Sun, 09 Sep 2007 13:50:15 +0100
To: Tim.Mahony@sussex.pnn.police.uk

Dear Mr Mahony

mailbox:///C|/Documents%20and%

E128

Thank you for your email dated 11 June 2007 which is below. | might have replied to it
already. Let me explain. | had a problem with my computer and some emails from June
onwards were accidentally deleted. Would you kindly send to me any emails between us
(either way) from 12 June 2007 to 31 July 2007. When | have received these, if any, then

| can put another question to you. Thank you.
Sorry to be a pain.
Yours

Colin Bennett
Hove

My telephone number is : +44 (0) 1273 325311
My fax number is: +44 (0) 870 7066253

Skype ID : colinhove

My main email address is
colinbbennett@palmeira.org.uk

BTW: my blog is bennettsworld.blogspot.com
Please use black font if you can (when replying)!

Tim.Mahony@sussex.pnn.police.uk wrote:
Ref:

FOI 277/07

11 June 2007

Dear Mr Bennett

In relation to your further request;

| write in connection with your request concerning St James Place which
was received by Sussex Police on 24 May and to which | replied on 25
May, and to your further request dated 29 May.

1. We have a record of a letter from you being received in Chief
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Superintendent Cox's office on 22 March 2005 and forwarded to Mr
Brookshaw at Hove Police Station on 4 April 2005. We also have a record
of a further letter from you (presumably a copy of the first) being
received in Chief Superintendent Cox's office on 28 April 2005 and being
forwarded to Mr Brookshaw on the same day. We hold no other record
relating to its receipt there, to any decisions in relation to it, or to

any reply sent to you. As explained in my email of 25 May Mr Brookshaw
has since left Sussex Police and | again apologise if you were not sent
any reply to the two letters.

2. We hold no record of any assessment of crime and disorder in
St James Place by residents or police.

3. We hold no record of any communication by Sussex Police to
any other body in respect of the planning application to which
you refer, apart from the letter by Mr Brookshaw, a copy of which
you already have.

As also explained in my email of 25 May, if for any reason this is a
matter on which you still wish correspond with Sussex Police you will
need to contact our District Commander for Brighton Central, whose
contacts details | included in that email. | cannot assist you further
under the Freedom of Information Act.

Yours sincerely

T Mahony

To; Mr C Bennett

By; Email

<Visit the Sussex Police website at www.sussex.police.uk for news, career
information, local policing and much more.

The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the
person and organisation to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named
recipient you may not copy it, or make use of any information contained in it for
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